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Comments: Dear Forest Service Friends - I'm concerned about the proposed development at Holland Lake. It

seems to those of us who have been recreating in the area that this project has been rushed through without

enough time for the public to comment. It seems as though, once again, preference is being given to "big money"

interests and development to the detriment of the environment and public access. 

There will be impact on area wildlife from uprooting of trees, destruction of existing historical structures and

construction of some 32 new structures. Sure there will be jobs, but ultimately they will be poorly paying ones in

the service sector.

 

Who is this benefiting in the long term except for an out-of-state corporation?

 

Thank you.

 

 

 

 


